Back To School Plan
2023-2024



NOTE: The U.S. Department of Education requires that all school corporations that have received ESSER Grant funding to review and revise
their “return to in-person” instruction plans and post on the school’s website until September 30, 2023,

e Prairie Heights Community School Corporation will open the 2023-2024 school year on August 10 at full
capacity.
+« We will not be offering any virtual options to our students. We believe that the best instruction for our
students takes place in the classroom with our teachers.
e Guidelines for COVID-19
o A person who tests positive will be out for the first three days of symptoms. They may return on day
four as long as there is no fever for at least 24 hours and symptoms are resolved.
o We will not be contact tracing inside the school
o We will not quarantine students or adults who were a close contact unless they have symptoms
¢ We will continue to promote frequent handwashing and offer hand sanitizer to help prevent the spread of
illness

Plans are subject to change. We will continue to monitor conditions and consider recommendations from the CDC, Indiana State
Department of Health, LaGrange County Health Department, and the Department of Education.



